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Crime Review 
 
 
February has seen a decrease in burglary dwellings within Glenfield, the burglaries that 
have been committed are using very similar modus operandi. The method of entry used 
is by entering properties through an insecure door. Please be mindful in regards to 
locking doors and be vigilant if persons are seen to be acting suspicious around your 
area.  
 
There has been an increase in theft from motor vehicles; three of the reported crimes 
have been committed on Glenfield Frith Drive. This was by unknown person(s) smashing 
car windows to take property within; this was a one off incident that appeared to happen 
in the early hours of the morning. There has been one report of a robbery also, this 
happened on Stamford Street and both suspect and victim know each other. The assaults 
and public order has increased from January but again the victim and suspect know each 
other.  
 
The reduction of burglaries may have been apparent due to the volume of police 
presence within Glenfield, which is a part of a current initiative to combat burglaries. 
Response officers are being tasked with entering Glenfield for a period of time to attempt 
to deter criminality. Visits are being made on a daily basis to offenders who cause the 
police most harm; this also appears to be decreasing criminality.  

 
 
 

Offence  

 December January February 

Assaults & Public Order 1 5 6 

Robbery 0 0 1 

Burglary Dwelling 5 8 4 

Burglary other than Dwelling 5 4 3 

Theft from Motor Vehicle 1 5 6 

Theft of Motor Vehicle 1 1 0 

Theft of Pedal Cycle 1 1 1 

Theft other 3 2 2 

Criminal Damage 4 4 2 

TOTAL 21 30 25 

 
 

 
 
On a final note I would like to remind everyone that you can keep up to date with policing 
activities in the Glenfield area by using Twitter and following us on @glenfieldpolice. 

 
 


